
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families. Hope everyone has settled back well into a new term!
CommunityOSH Kids had a great time on our holiday program with various incursions and

excursions. It was great to see such involvement from our children and they have settled right
back into the new term for OSHC. Last week we played some of our favourite games such as
‘How low can you go?” and the ever popular bobs and statues. Children also enjoyed creating
their own craft with clay and some fun owl pine cone craft! A friendly reminder to all families,

that it will be my last day on Thursday 19th of Oct as I officially go on maternity leave. I hope to
be back back with the Teesdale family next year around Mid April. Hope everyone has a

fantastic rest of the week! Rachael + Stacey

T O  E N R O L  &  B O O K ,  L O G I N  O R  C R E A T E  Y O U R  A C C O U N T  A T
W W W . C O M M U N I T Y O S H . E D U . A U  O R  E M A I L  A D M I N @ C O M M O S H . E D U . A U

COMMUNITYOSH NEWSLETTER
TEESDALE PS

W E E K  O N E  +  T W O  T E R M  F O U R  2 0 2 3


